
  

 
 
 

PUBLIC   SERVICE   ANNOUNCEMENT 
Contact:  Public Works 

Phone:    (660) 827-3000 ext. 1165 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

10:30 A.M. CDT, Wednesday, June 7, 2017 

 
Street Closure and Lane Restriction:  Clarendon Road between 32

nd
 Street and Plaza Circle 

 

Street repair work will begin on Clarendon Road between 32
nd

 Street and Plaza Circle 

at 6:00 a.m. on Tues., June 13, 2017 continuing through 3:30 p.m. on Fri., June 30, 

2017.    

 

During this period, Clarendon Road will be closed to through traffic from 32
nd

 Street to 

Plaza Circle.   A lane restriction may be present in the west bound lane of 32
nd

 Street in 

the area around the Clarendon Road intersection as roadway construction work 

progresses.  Motorists traveling through this area will need to allow extra time to reach 

their destinations and should consider use of alternate routes to avoid delays due to 

congestion during completion of the street repair work.  

  
We apologize for any inconvenience due to this road closure as work to repair the street is 

completed.  Please note that this repair project is weather dependent and may be delayed 

due to rain. 

 

When:     Tues., June 13, 2017 through Friday, June 30, 2017 

Where:     Clarendon Road from intersection with 32
nd

 Street to Plaza Circle   

Why:        Street Repair 
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